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Revenue 
- Casino Revenue decreased for 2021 and expected to return to normal in 2022
- Reduction of State Funds -  Expecting State funds returning to 2019 level in 2024 
- Assuming some Wellness funds to continue through 2025
- Hamilton County Triennial Property Update - 2020
- Continue phase out of TPP

Expenses
- Reduced expenses due to budget cuts (~$2M)
- Maintenance: PK-12 building, Central and Hilltop upkeep until 
- Support a future technology plan & most recent Chromebook purchase
- K-12 Curriculum adoption 
- Increase cost expected for benefits and retirements (9%)
- Staffing ratio remains relatively flat
- Average salary increase of 1.88% 
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